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HAPPY 

THANKSGIVING –

THE KIDS ARE SO 

VERY THANKFUL 

FOR COK’S 

INCREDIBLE 

VOLUNTEERS  

 
 

As Founder Mary Rio said: “It’s 

not about new clothes. It’s about 

a new life.” 

  COK 2022 8TH 

ANNUAL CHARITY 

GOLF OUTING – A 

HUGE SUCCESS 
Monday October 10 was a 

stunning day for this year’s major 

fundraiser. A record 85 Sponsors 

supported the event with over 

$100,000 in funds collected to 

clothe the Sussex County Head 

Start, Elementary and Middle 

School kids in need offering an 

opportunity for each to achieve 

excellence. Over 130 Golfers teed 

off in a shotgun start assisted by 

more than 50 Volunteers. Sincere 

thanks to all Sponsors, Golfers and 

Volunteers who made this year’s 

event a huge success. 

 

 HELP WANTED 
The following positions are 

open. If you are interested or 

know of someone who might be, 

kindly contact Cathy McKinney 

cmck14@gmail.com  

 

School and General 

Community Outreach 

Manager 

 

School and General 

Community Outreach District 

Representatives 

 

Special Events 

 

Historian 

 

Basic Graphic Design 

 

    

LEWES AND REHOBOTH 

BEACH CHRISTMAS 

PARADES 
To expand the Mission of COK, the 

Decoration Committee is hard at 

work planning a COK Christmas-

themed float to enter in the Lewes 

parade scheduled December 3 

with Rehoboth Beach being 

December 5. 

 

  A NOTE OF THANKS 

FROM SUSSEX 

COUNTY 

CONSORTIUM 
 

“To all at Clothing Our Kids: 

We cannot thank you enough 

for the swimsuits! Your 

donations prevent our 

students from missing their 

weekly pool time, which 

makes a big difference for 

the individual child. We all 

really appreciate what you 

do.” 
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